September 11th 2019

MARSHALL MEMOS

WE ARE MARSHALL & WE ARE DESTINED FOR GREATNESS!
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College & Career Ready
Free After School Program
Follow us

Important Dates & Info

Looking for Donations

College & Career Ready

Part of unlocking potential is helping your child to be college
and career ready. To foster conversations about potential
colleges and careers, our counselors Mr. King and Ms.
Sowell organized College Week this Monday through Friday.
During College Week, staff and students were encouraged to
wear their favorite college shirts and/or hats. Also, teachers
were asked to discuss college and career questions during
their morning meetings, and invite students to attend the
MNPS College & Career Expo.

Obtaining a college degree can have a substantial impact on
how much you earn over your lifetime. According to US News
& World Report, "Those holding bachelor's degrees earn
about $2.27 million over their lifetime, while those with
master's, doctoral, and professional degrees earn $2.67
million, $3.25 million, and $3.65 million, respectively." Those
who only earn a high school diploma earn about 1.3 million
over their lifetime. At Marshall, we are committed to helping
students explore college and career options as well helping
them develop the skills to be successful beyond high school.
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NAZA-Project Transformation

Project Transformation is offering a free after school program.
Students enrolled in the program will have the opportunity to
ride Bus #761 to the program site. There are limited spaces
available. If you are interested, sign up online
https://nashvillez.org/naza-sponsored-programs/after-
school/thurgood-marshall-middle/

or email the program manager William Parker
parker@pttennessee.org

Follow Us on SOCIAL MEDIA

To catch all of the latest Marshall action, please use
#itsallthurgood and follow us on our various social media
platforms.

On Facebook: facebook.com/thurgoodmarshallmnps
On Twitter & Instagram: @itsallthurgood

School Website: https://schools.mnps.org/thurgood-
marshall-middle-prep

&

https:/litsallthurgood.weebly.com/

IMPORTANT DATES & INFO

« Home Soccer Game- come support the Mariner girls' soccer team
as they battle this Thursday @ 4:45 pm!

« Home Volleyball - come support the Mariner girls' volleyball team
as they battle Monday @ 4:45 pm!

+ Home Football Game- come support the Mariner football team as
they battle JFK at Cane Ridge HS next Thursday @ 5:00 pm!

« Fall Break- The last day of the first nine weeks will be Friday
October 4. Fall Break will be October 7-11.

LOOKING FOR DONATIONS

Because of your generosity we now have a refrigerator, stove, dryer,
and washer. Thank you!

Also, we are still accepting donations of new or gently used clothing
for our Unicycle clothing closet. We are low on collared shirts in
middle school sizes. If you would like to donate clothes please drop
them off at the front desk in the main office. Thank you for your
support!
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Mr. Allen, Ms. Long, and Mr.
Kennedy prepare for FAST training

5th graders work with Ms. Long on a
lesson in the library




